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Check out the new internet home of the Music City Aviators! 

www.MusicCityAviators.org 

AMA Chapter #494   - www.MusicCityAviators.org 

       Next Meeting  

Next meeting ςJanuary 16th ς 6PM 

Music City Aviators Monthly Meeting 
We eat at 6:00, meeting at 6:30 

http://www.musiccityaviators.org/
http://www.musiccityaviators.org/
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCNLc_YvPi8kCFcsrJgodqqIJiA&url=http://philmontrodgunclub.com/monthly-club-meeting/&psig=AFQjCNFA7Sk3uVF_F2EUXXa8d9gJKbuLGw&ust=1447442872702160


Want more MCA between newsletters?   
Join the conversation in the Music City Aviators Facebook group. 

Click the logo to jump to the page. 

 
 

The Music City Aviator Club Officers wish to 
ǘƘŀƴƪ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ƛǘΩǎ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƘŜƭǇ ŀƴŘ 
support this year and we look forward to an 
greater year in 2018.  Even though the 
weather will not be ideal at times during the 
remainder of this year, we hope you will fly 
every chance you get.  This is also a great time 
for building, repairing and checking over your 
equipment so you will be ready for a great 
flying experience in 2018.  Happy Holidays to 
all.  See you at the field.    
 

Special Thanks 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/144532062302807/


     Membership Appreciation Day 
  

Spread the word about the Aviators! 
 Meet someone new and want to invite them to join the MCAs? 

DǊŀō ŀ ǎǘŀŎƪ ƻŦ άa/! LƴŦƻ /ŀǊŘǎέ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƭǳōƘƻǳǎŜΦ 

                  Members Appreciation Fun Fly November 11, 2017 
 
άbƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŀǎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŦǳƴέΦ  {ŜǾŜǊŀƭ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǿŀǊƳ ŀƴ 
old /ƻƴǘŜǎǘ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΩǎ ƘŜŀǊǘΦ  5ƻƴΩǘ ȅƻǳ Ƨǳǎǘ ƭƻǾŜ ƛǘ ǿƘŜƴ ŀ Ǉƭŀƴ ŎƻƳŜǎ 
together? 
 
Three events, Closest to the 2 ½ minute time, Spot Landing, and for the 
first time in a while the Limbo.  All went very smoothly, and hopefully 
ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ƛƴǘŜǊǊǳǇǘ ǘƘƻǎŜ ŦƭȅŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ ǎƛƳǇƭȅ ǿŀƴǘŜŘ ǘƻ Řƻ ƻǇŜƴ ŦƭȅƛƴƎΦ 
We started with the Closest to 2 ½ Minute event, and had the 7 
contestants scratching their heads with trying to add their address to 
their zip code and remembering four words all the while they are doing 
ǘƘŜ ƻƭŘ άǘƘƻǳǎŀƴŘ ƻƴŜΣ ǘƘƻǳǎŀƴŘ ǘǿƻέ Ŏƻǳƴǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƘŜŀŘǎΦ  /ƘŀǊƭŜǎ 
Waterston was the winner with a time of 2 minutes and thirty 7 
seconds.  Just 7 seconds off perfect time! 
 
Then it was time for the Spot Landing contest.  Only rule here was that 
we measured from where the airplane STOPPED on the runway or 
grass.  We had 8 contestants here with Jim Harkreader putting the nose 
heavy Harkinstein ƻƴ ƛǘǎ ƴƻǎŜ Ƨǳǎǘ мопέ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ŎŜƴǘŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ тнέ 
ŎƛǊŎƭŜΦ  5ƛŘƴΩǘ ƘǳǊǘ ǘƘŜ ŀƛǊǇƭŀƴŜ ŜƛǘƘŜǊΦ όŜŘƛǘƻǊΩǎ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴΥ  Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜ ƘŜŎƪ 
Řƻ ȅƻǳ ƘǳǊǘ ŀ άHarkinsteinέ Κ  I!Η ύ 
 
     /ƻƴǘƛƴǳŜŘΧΦΦ 
 



    Membership Appreciation Day Cont. 
  

Spread the word about the Aviators! 
 Meet someone new and want to invite them to join the MCAs? 

DǊŀō ŀ ǎǘŀŎƪ ƻŦ άa/! LƴŦƻ /ŀǊŘǎέ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƭǳōƘƻǳǎŜΦ 

Last event was the Limbo, and that was fun.  Nine flyers entered this 
ƻƴŜΣ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŎǊŜǇŜ ǇŀǇŜǊ ƭƛƳōƻ άǇƻƭŜέ ǎǘŀǊǘƛƴƎ ŀǘ мл ŦŜŜǘΦ  9ǾŜǊȅōƻŘȅ 
ƳŀŘŜ ƛǘ ǳƴŘŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ ǊƻƻƳ ǘƻ ǎǇŀǊŜΦ  ¢ƘŜƴ Řƻǿƴ ǘƻ тΩ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ 
eliminated four.  Interestingly, we had just two nitro airplanes enter 
ŀƴŘ ōƻǘƘ ƳŀŘŜ ǘƘŜ т Ŧƻƻǘ ŎǳǘΦ  bƻǿ Řƻǿƴ ǘƻ рΩ ŀƴŘ ǘƘƛǎ ǘƛƳŜ ǿŜ ƻƴƭȅ 
lost one flyer and it moved down to оΩΦ  A bunch harder here and we 
ǿŜǊŜ Řƻǿƴ ǘƻ ǘǿƻ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ {Ƙƻƻǘƻǳǘ ŀǘ нΩΗ  aŀǘǘ Bryner made it 
through with room to spare and won the Limbo contest. 
Lots of laughs, really no tears, and the fun fly season is over at Peeler 
for another year.  Speaking of that let me know if you want to 
continue next year with the monthly fun fly during the first Old Farts 
Day of each month. 
 
Submitted by John Forehand. 



On behalf of all present at this years Membership Appreciation Day event, we want to 
recognize and thank the following.  Apologies to anyone who may have been inadvertently left 
out. 
 
John Forehand Event planner and coordinator 
 
Jim Harkreader Chief Chef, photographer and historian 
 
Steve Barrington Photographer extraordinaire  
 
MCA Officers Moral support and encouragement 
 
New Members James Lester, Doug DeYoung and Kevin Anderson 
 
 
 
 

    Special Thanks 
  

Spread the word about the Aviators! 
 Meet someone new and want to invite them to join the MCAs? 

DǊŀō ŀ ǎǘŀŎƪ ƻŦ άa/! LƴŦƻ /ŀǊŘǎέ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƭǳōƘƻǳǎŜΦ 



Spread the word about the Aviators! 
 Meet someone new and want to invite them to join the MCAs? 

DǊŀō ŀ ǎǘŀŎƪ ƻŦ άa/! LƴŦƻ /ŀǊŘǎέ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƭǳōƘƻǳǎŜΦ 

  

Welcome back Ron Adams 

Below: Rob Nourse presenting Ron Adams with a Multiplex Pilatus to help 
him get his model plane fleet back up after Ron's tragic house fire. 

Below: Tom Bible and Dave Palmer presenting Ron Adams with a 
donation from our club to help with his first payment on his new home 



Spread the word about the Aviators! 
 Meet someone new and want to invite them to join the MCAs? 

DǊŀō ŀ ǎǘŀŎƪ ƻŦ άa/! LƴŦƻ /ŀǊŘǎέ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƭǳōƘƻǳǎŜΦ 

  

Event Winners 

Charles Waterston (center) 
winner of the Estimated Time 
of Flight contest.  7 seconds off. 

Jim (Hark) Harkreader 
(center) winner of the Spot 
Landing contest. мопέ ŦǊƻƳ 
the center ƻŦ тнέ ŎƛǊŎƭŜΦ 

Matt Bryner (center) 
winner of the Limbo 
contest. Under the 2 foot 
tape. 



Spread the word about the Aviators! 
 Meet someone new and want to invite them to join the MCAs? 

DǊŀō ŀ ǎǘŀŎƪ ƻŦ άa/! LƴŦƻ /ŀǊŘǎέ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƭǳōƘƻǳǎŜΦ 

  

Winners of Family Hobbies Gift Certificates 

Scott Bauer winner of the 
$50 Family Hobbies gift 
certificate. 

Jim Harkreader winner 
of the $30.00 Family 
Hobbies gift certificate. 

Matt Bryner winner of 
the $20.00 Family 
Hobbies gift certificate. 



Spread the word about the Aviators! 
 Meet someone new and want to invite them to join the MCAs? 

DǊŀō ŀ ǎǘŀŎƪ ƻŦ άa/! LƴŦƻ /ŀǊŘǎέ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƭǳōƘƻǳǎŜΦ 

 We had three (3) new members join our club during the event.  
Pictured below from left to right are: 
 

Dave Palmer (Vice President), Kevin Anderson (new member and donor of 
heater to the club), James Lester (new member), Doug DeYoung (new 
member), Matt Bryner (rejoining member), and Tom Bible (President) 

Welcome to our newest Members 


